


We wish all members of Our Lady Queen of the World parish family We wish all members of Our Lady Queen of the World parish family   
a blessed, joyful, safe and healthy 2022. We pray that we will soon be able to a blessed, joyful, safe and healthy 2022. We pray that we will soon be able to 

return to normal parish life, and gather and worship together as we did before. return to normal parish life, and gather and worship together as we did before.   

--  The Pastoral Team at OLQWThe Pastoral Team at OLQW  

May God ease their pain and give them  
peace and strength. We pray especially for  

Margaret Tunney, Murray Morello,  
Michael Arnett, Alizah Ann Lewis and  

all who are ill in our parish family. 

We pray for our sick 

We pray for all who have died, especially  
Father Joseph Lam Tran, Bill Van Arem,  

and Eranio De Pala. May they find rest and 
peace in their eternal home.  

We pray for our departed 

TUES. Jan. 11  7:00 pm + Fr. Joseph Lam Tran req. Georgina Schneider 

WED. Jan. 12   7:00 pm  Mass 

THUR. Jan. 13  8:30 am Mass 

FRI. Jan. 14   7:00 pm    + Baltazar Braganza req. Angela and Nick Vaz  

SAT. Jan. 15   5:00 pm + Deceased Members Chard family req. Greg Chard   

SUN. Jan. 16  9:00 am 
+ Deceased members of Maretta family  

req. Del Fabro family 

SUN.  Jan. 16  10:45 am Mass for All Parishioners 

SUN. Jan. 16  12:30 pm +Joe Spataro req. Lucy and Marc Poles 

Mass Intentions 

Tuesday to Friday: 9 am to 4 pm 
Saturday: 10 am to 5 pm 

OFFICE HOURS 

Mail: 10411 Bayview Avenue,  
Richmond Hill, ON  L4C 3P2 
Credit card  |  Pre-Authorized Giving 
For more information visit:  
www.olqw.com/donation 

Thank you for your dedicated support. 

Support Our Parish 

Our  Lady Queen of the World    |    |     

In keeping with the current enhanced 
provincial restrictions, there will be no  
in person meetings in the Parish Hall  
at this time and all ministries will be  

meeting virtually. 
There is no change to our capacity 

restrictions within our worship space.   
We continue to follow all public health 

masking and distancing protocols to  
ensure the safety of all those attending  

our Liturgies.    

Confirmation candidates may pick up 
the materials for their formation 
sessions, from the Parish Office,  

the morning of Saturday January 15 
from 10 to 12.  

Confirmation Materials 
Pick-up 

Sat. Jan. 15: 10 am to 12 noon 

We thank all our youth who entered 
our Keep Christ in Christmas contest 

organized by the Knights of Columbus. 

Our panel of judges is making  
their final decisions and we expect  
to announce the winner’s names  

next week.  

Keep Christ  
in Christmas 

Creativity 
Contest 



Baptism 
When we are baptized, God blesses 
us in many ways: 
 We become adopted children of God, 

our Father. We become the Church, the 
royal and priestly people of God. We are 
called to live holy lives, to give God glory, 
to offer our worship to the Father, 
through Jesus Christ, in the Holy Spirit. 

 We become sisters and brothers of Jesus and of one another.  
By our baptism we share in Jesus’ death and resurrection: with 
Jesus we die to sin and with him we rise to new life for God. Jesus 
is the vine, we are his living branches. He is the good shepherd 
and we are the flock for which he died. We are members of the 
body of Christ and he is our head. 

 We become temples of God’s Spirit. The Holy Spirit gives us light 
and guidance. We are called to be holy people, men and women 
of prayer and love. We are sent by God to build up the kingdom 
by our daily living, by helping and serving others in love. 

Source: Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops 

The Kid’s Bulletin: A fun way for our children 
to learn about their Catholic Faith every week.  
https://thekidsbulletin.com 

Loyola Press Family Faith resources:  
https://www.loyolapress.com/catholic-resources/
family/ 

Family Faith:  
Resources for your family’s faith journey 

We need catechists for our Liturgy of the Word  
with Children, Confirmation and First Communion 

programs. Please share your wonderful gifts to 
serve our parish family. If you would like to help 

please email olqueenoftheworld@archtoronto.org 
Thank You! 

2022 Offertory Envelopes are here! 
 Please pick up your 2022 parish envelopes in the Narthex. 
Kindly write your name, address and phone number on the 

first envelope. Please contact the office for any changes.  
If you are not registered or are a new parishioner, pick up a 

blank box of envelopes from the Narthex and fill in a 
registration form. Put your name, address and phone number 

on the first few envelopes you use. 

 

 

 
 

FORMED is a wonderful website that has been 
called a “Catholic Netflix.” FORMED has inspiring 
movies and video based studies, audio talks and e-
books from the Church’s most gifted speakers and 
authors, for all ages. FORMED, helps us grow in 
our faith and share the Gospel with others. 

It’s EASY and FREE to sign up for FORMED: 

1. Go to https://formed.org/signup 
2. Enter our parish name or postal code, click Next 
3. Enter your name and email address  - That’s it! 
4. Want access on the go? FORMED is also 

available on MyParish App. 

Great resources on FORMED for all ages:  
ChildrenYouth Movies Faith at Home

For This Week: 
This Week on FORMEDDaily Reflections
Baptism of the Lord-1 Baptism of the Lord-2 
Baptism and Confirmation 
The Spirit of Adoption 

Pope Francis launches the Synod on Synodality 
Pope Francis has launched the Synod on Synodality, an 
ambitious two-year global process of listening to the faithful. 
“Synod” means “walking together on the road.” There have 
been many synods in the history of the Church, but these 
have traditionally been only for bishops to determine the path 
forward for the Church. With the Synod on Synodality, Pope 
Francis is asking every Catholic to help discern what the Holy 
Spirit is telling us at this moment as the Church enters its  
third millennium. Your participation is incredibly important for 
the success of the Synod, so we kindly ask you to complete this 
survey, accessible from the Archdiocese of Toronto website. 

Our new Bible Study begins on Jan. 10/11. 
Zoom link and details have been emailed  

to all registered participants. 

https://watch.formed.org/kids-1
https://watch.formed.org/youth-programs
https://watch.formed.org/movie-night
https://watch.formed.org/faith-at-home
https://watch.formed.org/this-week-on-formed
https://watch.formed.org/formed-daily-reflections
https://watch.formed.org/videos/baptism-of-the-lord-january-13-2019
https://watch.formed.org/formed-daily-reflections/season:1/videos/formed-daily-opening-the-word
https://watch.formed.org/videos/baptism-confirmation
https://watch.formed.org/videos/the-spirit-of-adoption
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/
https://www.archtoronto.org/en/outreach/news/archdiocesan/the-synod-on-synodality-share-your-thoughts/





